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 Loving all People Building Community Sharing our Christian Faith 

Sunday 2nd December 2012 
We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are 
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are 
available at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books. 

Today’s service 10:30am Preacher Rev John Simms   
                                    and Liz Harding     (all age worship)                       

 The stewards on duty are Steve & Linda Wright 

           

And next week 10:30am  Preacher Mr Neil Craig 
9th December          Steward Dennis Kettlewell  

                               6:00pm       Preacher Rev John Simms    (Prayer Service) 
                     Stewards Steve & Linda Wright 
                                                                    
 

THIS WEEK… 

 Bible Basics 

Bible Basics meets every Wednesday at 7:30pm at the Manse and we are now looking at the book 
of Ruth. Please feel free to come along or call 266 0010 for more information or see Judith Simms or 
Louise Etherington. 

 Mary Tozer 

The next service at Mary Tozer will be this Thursday 6th December from 7:00pm to 8:00pm. All are 
welcome to come and join us. 

 Student coffee & cake 

All students are welcome for coffee and cakes this evening and for mulled wine and mince pies on 
Sunday 9th December at 27 Cross Lane Mews, S10 1WL. Drop in any time from 8pm onwards. If lost 
in the snow, call Catrin on 07597 673106. 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 Handel’s Messiah 

The Sheffield Bach Choir and the National Festival Orchestra are performing Handel’s Messiah at 
Sheffield Cathedral at 7:00pm on Monday 3rd December 2012. Tickets are £16, concessions £13 
and students £6, children under 16 and accompanied by an adult are free. Tickets are available from 
www.sheffieldbachchoir.org.uk, by post (enclose SAE) from _________________________ 
____________________, on the door, or from Alison MacFarlane. 

 

 

AND FINALLY… 

 Community weekend – thanks 

A big thank you to everyone who helped out at last weekend’s community events. During the course 
of a busy weekend we enjoyed a light-themed Messy Church, a shared lunch and a well-attended 
evening of illusions and life stories. Members of our congregation and theology students from Cliff 
College, with only a plentiful supply of cakes for protection against the autumn weather, talked to 70 
members of the public about their impressions of Wesley Hall. Watch this space for more about what 
we learnt. 

 Wesley Hall Men's Breakfast 

Please note that the men's breakfast planned for Saturday 8th December has been cancelled. We 
will resume again in the New Year 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The editor for the month of December is Andrew. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon hole, 
send an e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Andrew on ________ by Wednesday evening. 

 


